Sample letter 4 TO: dencc@denvergov.org, denvereastneighborhoodsfirst@gmail.com 
Re:  Affordable Housing Hearing on June 6, 2022
TO: <dencc@denvergov.org>
SUBJECT: VOTE NO | Bill 22-0424

To Members of Denver City Council:

I oppose Bill 22-0424 due to the amendment which removes parking requirements along medium/high transit corridors when developers exceed affordability thresholds.

I urge you to consider
· The thousands of Denverites who invested untold hours into their Area Plans. The amendment supersedes the completed and in-process Area Plans.
· The amendment is in direct conflict with Blueprint Denver and the Affordable Housing Committee's goals of inclusive community input.
· Blueprint Denver says "one size does not fit all" but this amendment does exactly that.
· The amendment will negatively affect neighborhood residents and new-development vehicle owners alike: where is the safety and stability for both?
Please remember the thousands of Denverites who invested or are investing in their neighborhood Area Plans and trusted that process! Vote NO on 22-0424. 

Sincerely, 
Denver resident
